
Woodard Brand Replacement Sling Measurement Guidelines 

Please be advised that the slings are manufactured by Woodard and are specifically designed for use with their 

products. It is essential to verify the measurements, as there have been design modifications over the years. 

Please note that slings are non-returnable. 

How to confirm measurements: 

 

To measure the width of the replacement sling, take the measurement between the gap or groove where the 

sling fits into the chair. For greater accuracy, we recommend measuring a few inches in from the end. We do 

not suggest using the old sling material, as it may deform over time. While chairs may shift slightly with age, 

the sling measurement should be accurate within 1/8 of an inch, either plus or minus. 

 

The length measurement should be taken from the top to the bottom of the rail that holds the sling, excluding 

the end caps. Be sure to follow the contour of the chair when measuring. If you don't have a cloth measuring 

tape, we recommend using a piece of string or tape for more accurate results. It's important to confirm the 

length, as Woodard offers both low and high back chairs in most of their collections. 

 Lounge Chairs: 

The lounge chairs are measured in the same manner; however, installation requires the seat back to be 

compressed with a clamp. 


